
It is unrealistic and a complete waste of money to be putting a bike trail through an owner’s farm 

so that a handful of bikers can ride a very few months in the year. It can depreciate the farm 

considerably for the owner. Also, in these times we are living in, I believe there may be some 

security risks. 


